

Ref: DS/HW

Tuesday 25 March

Community Seed Sow - footwear

Dear parent / carer

Tomorrow is our community seed sow and I hope that some of you are able to join us for the afternoon. We have had some rain but the weather tomorrow is dry and sunny - we'll set up some cover and will have hot and cold drinks on offer. However, given the recent wet conditions it would be appropriate for pupils to bring a pair of wellington boots or an old pair of shoes/trainers into school if they have them.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school.

Best wishes,

Mr. D Swanston

Headteacher



